California Energy Commission
DOCKETED
————— Original Message-----
From: Worl, Robert@Energy 08-AFC-8A
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 10:42 AM TN # 69828
To: 'Chris Romanini'; Roberts, Blake@Energy
Cc: Heiser, John@Energy MAR 05 2013

Subject: RE: HECA from Chris Romanini

Good Morning Chris,

As we discussed, I am inquiring regarding the recording of the workshop, and will
see that it is posted if it was successfully done. Please send the text if the
"Concerns"” petition to Blake Roberts, PAO, and I gave you my fax number for
sending the signatures, I will insure that these get to Blake for attachment to
the related "concerns" letter.

Also, in our conversation you again touched on the air quality issue of
monitoring, particularly in the Tupman-Buttonwillow area, stating that local
placement of monitoring equipment would be health-protective, particularly for
young children at local schools and play areas. Your also disagree with the Air
District and our staff regarding the proper location of air monitoring equipment.
You restated your concern with releases from the HECA project that could have a
negative effect on crops-particularly the food crops (nut trees, grapes,
cherries) in the vicinity.

Regarding water, you reiterated that most crops are now using drip/micro-
irrigation techniques the insure saturation to the base of the root zone at which
time the irrigation is stopped.

Please, correct me if I misstated anything from our conversation, or missed
something you feel important.

Regards,
Bob Worl

----- Original Message-----

From: Chris Romanini [mailto:roman93311@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 10:10 AM

To: Roberts, Blake@Energy; Worl, Robert@Energy
Subject: HECA from Chris Romanini

We are awaiting the information from the Workshop on water Feb 20 in Sac. Since
we had to leave by 4:30 to catch our train, that part we missed entirely. Could
you please docket the transcripts and/or the recording of that work shop?

Thank you

Chris Romanini

Also, Nearly 150 neighborhood people signed our "concerns" letter to the Kern
County Board of Supervisors this past Tuesday, Feb 26. I can email you that
presentation letter, but I also have sheets of signatures that I would also like
you to Docket. Should I fax those signatures to you? Thanks......



